
 

 

April 8, 2022 

The GSHPA tree planting effort is gaining momentum! Thank you to each leader, parent, 
and Girl Scout who has a plan, who has thought about a plan, and who has taken steps 
forward. 

We might not meet the challenge this Earth Day, of 50 individual tree plantings, but we 
are well on our way to 2022 trees being scheduled to go in the ground this spring. 

If you are not working specifically with a partner for an event, check out the list, under 
Partners, for entities we have personally communicated with, throughout our footprint 
who are eager to partner with Girl Scouts to plan an event in the future. 

Consider joining us in planting 400 trees at Pennsylvania College of Technology, at their 
Earth Science campus on May 1.  We need YOUR HELP to pull this off.  Pennsylvania 
College of Technology is a White Oak sponsor of GSHPA’s Tree Promise effort.  Check out 
the event details here and register! 

Looking ahead: 

June 2022:  Tree request order form opens 

September & October 2022:  Trees available 

January 2023:  Tree request order form opens 

April 2023: Trees available 
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https://www.gshpa.org/content/gshpa/en/sf-events-repository/2022/grow-roots---help-plant-400-trees-.html

